
Lecture for the Pulawy University of the Third Age 

 

Participants of the Pulawy University of the Third Age are another group of people who receive 

informational and educational support as part of the "Strength is in Us" Project.  

On October 26, with them in mind, a lecture was organized in the auditorium of the Pulawy University. 

The presenter of the meeting, Mr. Dr. Ireneusz Siudem, discussed issues relating to the causes of 

violence against the elderly and disabled and building non-violent relationships. It was a unique, very 

substantive and interesting lecture, evoking many reflections and individual thoughts. 

 

In addition, the participants received leaflets and Handbooks developed and published by the Project, 

containing information on the phenomenon of violence and opportunities for support. 

 

 


